
We wish to offer our comment to the Committee of Adjustment that the variance to the Zoning 

Bylaw of allowing extra parking in the garage for the basement suite is not plausible and realistic 

since we occupy the space and will not be granting access for usage at this time. Could this 

comment be registered and forwarded to the relevant committee?  

We wish to also register our intent to attend the hearing on May 19th, 2021.  Thanks in advance.  

Latoya Reid  

 


